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Viana, Alberto

From: Lisa Carter <carter.83@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 6:38 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 visitacion ave

Dear Planning Commission members,   
please approve the proposed project at 25 Visitacion ave. I own the property at 39 Visitacion and I 
believe the project for 25 Visitacion will be a nice upgrade to Visitacion ave. 

Thank You,  
Lisa Carter-Balk 
39 Visitacion ave 


